
 
 

Cir/01 /2023-2024 Date: 8th April 2023 

Dear Parents 
 

Greetings from Amanora School! 
 
“Education is a shared commitment between dedicated teachers , motivated students and enthusiastic parents.” 
I am delighted to welcome you all to the new academic session of 2023-24. As we begin this new journey together, I would 
like to mention that we value your partnership in your child's education .Your involvement and support plays a crucial role in 
their success. Therefore, in the true spirit of collaborative partners I seek your continued support in helping our students to 
practice and uphold our school values of respect, discipline, creativity, cooperation, commitment, responsibility, honesty, 
empathy and compassion. 

 

 

At our school, we strive to provide the best possible education to our students. We have highly qualified teachers who are 
committed to the success of their students and will guide them through their academic journey. Along with academic 
excellence, we also focus on the overall development of our students. 

 

We have managed to establish and maintain a strong parent-school connect by sharing information through circulars, 

newsletters, Parent App, mails, calls and diary notes. We will keep this connect strong by sharing all the proceedings at 

school. It is always our endeavor to bring timely and viable resolve to your concerns. You may also meet the authorities 

with prior appointment if required. 

 

 To meet the Director, Principal, Head Mistress, Coordinators (Academic and Administrative) and teachers the 

appointments can be sought through diary notes or emails. Please adhere to the timings allotted for the meeting. 

Our Academic Coordinators and Administrative staff can always be reached at the following email ids. 

Director: Ms. Meera Nair - director@amanoraschool.edu.in 

Principal: Ms. Madulikka K Sharma - principal.as@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Headmistress: Ms. Sujata Rathaur - hm@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Admin Head: Mr. Vinayak Koparde - adminhead@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Administrator: Mr. Mukesh Satpute - administrator@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Accountant: Ms. Rohini Shirke - accountant@amanoraschool.edu.in  

HSCP Coordinator: Ms. Seema Garg - hscp.coord@amanoraschool.edu.in 

 Admission Manager: Ms. Shraddha Shrivastava - admissions@amanoraschool.edu.in 
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Pre Primary Coordinator: Ms. Swati Biswas - ppcoord@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Primary Coordinator (I to V): Ms. Sapna Kohli - prycoord@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Middle School Coordinator (VI to VIII): Ms. Shllpa Tribhuwan - shilpa.tribhuwan@amanoraschool.edu.in  

Senior School Coordinator (9 to 12): Ms. Amrita Gangwal – gangwal.amrita@amanoraschool.edu.in 

 

New dreams, new aspirations, new goals, new hopes continue to stimulate us to deliver our best. 

I sincerely wish that the time spent in school will be enriching for your children and they will experience myriad opportunities, 

initiatives, and innovative practices to learn with pleasure. 

 

Best Regards, 
 
For Amanora School 

Ms. Madulikka K Sharma 
 

Principal 
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